Item 16: SAMPLE Key Staff Bios

Our Charity

Bill Carson, Program Director




Project Director

Mr. Carson joined Our Charity in 2001.  Prior to his appointment he served for six years as Vice President of Operations at Another Charity.  During his tenure at another charity, Mr. Carson served as chair to the National Association of Other Charities (NAOC) for two years.  He was awarded the NAOC Medal of Honor for his service and has published two manuals on program design for nonprofits through NAOC.  Mr. Carson is an adjunct professor at Gilden State University, where he teaches nonprofit management.  He received his PhD in Nonprofit Management from Harvard University in 1989.

Partner Charity

Selina Begood, Volunteer Coordinator


Volunteer Management

Ms. Begood began her career in volunteer management in 1999 when she became Assistant Volunteer Manager at A Good Charity.  There she increased volunteer participation by 50% in two years and instituted a volunteer recognition program that has been widely imitated.  She joined Partner Charity in 2003 and will be overseeing the recruitment and training of volunteers for This Project.  Ms. Begood is a volunteer herself for the Lots-o-Art Museum and her church, Heart of Mercy Presbyterian.  

Independent Contractors

Guida Aviso, Event Planning Consultant

Ms. Aviso has been a principal with Aviso, Howe, and Wye Event Planners since 1985.  She teaches event planning in the Arts Management graduate program at George Mason University and lectures widely on the topic, most recently at the Event Planner Association Conference in Memphis, TN, where she was keynote speaker.  She has authored many articles for journals and textbooks, including the Running a Smooth Event column for Events America magazine.  Ms. Aviso will work with Ms. Carson, and Ms. Begood to oversee the planning process for the Our Charity Event.

Kersey, Artist-in-Residence

Kersey is well-known as a performance artist who translates event planning into performance art.  Kersey will be artist-in-residence during the last three months of the event planning process, working with volunteers, Ms. Aviso, and Ms. Begood to create a CD-ROM, performance, and video, which will be shown at the final event.  Kersey received a MacArthur “genius grant” in 2004 for his innovative events work and has orchestrated performances all over the world.  Last year, his calendar included the Tate Gallery in London, the Hong Kong National Art Museum, IBM Headquarters, and “Leave Us Alone,” a performance event sponsored by the Ford Foundation. 

